
NOTICE OF AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING

September 25, 2018

The next meeting of the State Board for Community Colleges and Occupational Education Audit Committee is scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 25, 2018.

The meeting will be held at the Colorado Community College System office, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]located at 9101 E. Lowry Blvd., Denver, CO. The meeting will convene at 2:00 p.m.
